
PINEWOOD – THE AMERICAN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF THESSALONIKI, GREECE

Dear Second Grade Parents,

Grade 2 will be participating in “Take your Child to Work Day” on Thursday, 

February 7.  This day gives them the opportunity to learn and be exposed to 

community jobs that we are learning about in social studies.  Actively participating in 

a job is an opportunity for hands on learning.

 This day allows the student to accompany their adult mentor, parents, 

guardians, grandparents, or other relatives and friends to work.  Your child will use 

this day to gather real world experience to bring back to the classroom and present 

their experience for “A Day on the Job”.

Don't underestimate the fun your child will have experiencing the daily 

excitement, helping to get you a cup of coffee, and lunch break with you. Be prepared 

for your son or daughter to enjoy traveling by bus, or simply receiving a cool parking 

receipt in the garage.

Here are some tips:

•Have the student do as much as possible and demonstrate the most accessible parts 

of the job (stapling, delivering mail/notes, copying, answering phone, 

inventory/counting, anything with money!)

•Introduce him or her around your workplace.

•Have fun!

 If you have further questions please ask!
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